LIMARK CORPORATION

Robert W. Hodge P. O. Box 10708
Vice President Midland, Texas 78702-7708
(916) 684-5765 (FAX) 684-5959

rhodge@limarkcorp.com

February 21, 2002

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
Attn: Mr. David Catanach

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Bureau of Land Management-NM
2909 North Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Reinstate SWD Status Letter & Sundry Notice
Limark- Gulf Pipkin Federal #1

Unit 12, Section34-26S-29E

Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Limark Corporation requests the Gulf Pipkin Federal #1 salt water disposal well be reinstated and
returned to disposal. On February 19, the well was successfully re-tested for mechanical integrity (MIT)
and approved by onsite District 2 NMOCD representatives.

All surface equipment and facilities are unchanged, all down hole equipment remains unchanged,
and the wellbore is still in good mechanical order. Enclosed are original signed copies of the Federal
Sundry Notice Form 3160-5. The MIT Chart is in the possession of Mr. Van Barton with the NMOCD

Artesia Office who witnessed the MIT. The well is currently taking water at .4 barrels per minute at
600psi.

Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

T LI lhaan

Robert W. Hodge

Cc: NMOCD- Artesia Office
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